The Premier of Ontario



Legislative Building, Queen's Park Toronto, Ontario M7A 1A1

La première ministre de l'Ontario

Édifice de l'Assemblée législative, Queen's Park Toronto (Ontario) M7A 1A1

December 22, 2014

Mr. Les Gamble Chair Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board 210 Mead Boulevard Espanola, Ontario P5E 1R9

Dear Mr. Gamble:

Thank you for your letter informing me of the board's resolution regarding the 2014 Sudbury and District Health Unit Nutritious Food Basket Survey. I appreciate your keeping me updated on the board's decisions.

As this issue falls under the responsibility of the Honourable Deb Matthews, President of the Treasury Board and Minister Responsible for the Poverty Reduction Strategy, I have sent her a copy of the board's resolution. I trust that the minister will also take the board's views into consideration.

Once again, thank you for the information.

Then lugne

Sincerely,

Kathleen Wynne

Premier

c:

The Honourable Deb Matthews



